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May 5, 2023 
 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 

RE: Docket No. DG 22-020: Northern Utilities, Inc. 
Motion to Re-Open Docket and Accept Compliance Filing 

 
Chairman Goldner, 
 
In connection with the above-referenced matter I enclose Northern Utilities, Inc.’s 
Motion to Re-Open Docket DG 22-020 for the limited purpose of accepting and 
approving the Company’s tariff filing in compliance with Order No. 26,675 (August 31, 
2022), which approved recovery of an approved $1,554,966 step increase revenue 
requirement over an initial eleven-month period and subsequent twelve month periods: 
 

We approve this amount for distribution rate recovery by Northern for an 
initial eleven (11)-month recovery period, for service rendered from 
September 1, 2022, through July 31, 2023, as specified by Order No. 
26,650 in Docket No. DG 21-104. Subsequently, step increase revenues 
will be recovered on an August 1 through July 31 annual basis, and 
adjusted accordingly.  

 
The enclosed compliance filing comprises tariffs with rates adjusted to reflect the above-
directed twelve-month recovery period. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

 
Regards, 

 

Patrick H. Taylor 


